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Prof. Mo Lai Lan Phyllis invited the Adjunct Professor, Mr. Albert Cheung, to
offer two guest lectures on auditors’ risk assessment for MAIA and MScPACG
students and common distortions in financial reporting for MBA students,
which were held on 22 February and 25 February 2023 respectively.
Likewise, Mr. Cheung was also previously invited by Prof. Yangyang Chen to
offer a guest lecture on corporate governance, financial reporting and
auditing issues in the Mainland and Hong Kong for MBA students which was
held on 6 December 2022.

Mr. Cheung possesses extensive industry experience and knowledge
regarding financial reporting and auditing. The students had a golden
opportunity to attain additional knowledge and sharing of real-world
experiences from Mr. Cheung to supplement their regular lectures.

The guest lectures were attended by a full house with active participation
from students. The AC Department would like to thank Prof. Chen and Prof.
Mo for the arrangement and Mr. Cheung for his generous sharing and
support.
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